
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, January 20, 2022 12:56 PM 
'Lou Wilson' 
RE: Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, Lou Ellen Wilson, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/20/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00430-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226-SU and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you . 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lou Wilson <louwilson2016@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 12:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket#20200226-SU 

I urge you to APPROVE the application/permit by EU to install sewer lines in the areas stipulated in the 
subject application. 

I am the owner/full time resident of a single family home 
65 Palm Drive, Placida, Fl. 33946 
on Palm Island 

(8 13)690-8136 
louwilson2016@gmail.com 

Lou Ellen Wilson 
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